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E-mail Disclaimer: The information contained in this e-mail, and in any accompanying
documents, may constitute confidential and/or legally privileged information. The
information is intended only for use by the designated recipient. If you are not the intended
recipient (or responsible for the delivery of the message to the intended recipient), you are
hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, copying, or other use of, or taking of
any action in reliance on this e-mail is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email
communication in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete the message from
your system.

From: Cochran, John N.

Sent: Monday, January 27, 2014 4:09 PM

To: Nguyen, Tung

Cc: Rochlitz, Mark; Dunfee, Brian P,

Subject: RE: Reply to Tung Nguyen - USEPA Region 6 - requested items for El Segundo Coal Mine,
NM0030996

Tung:

I am aware the existing permit includes Western Alkaline Coal Mining language
contrary to comments we submitted back in October 24, 2008 during our review of
the Draft NPDES Permit for El Segundo (see attached, pages 4 and 5 under Part
1.2). Regardless, none of the outfalls we are asking to be incorporated into the
renewed permit will be eligible for this subcategory because active mining activities
will be ongoing within the watersheds of each outfall for the foreseeable future,
including the upcoming S-year permit term.

John Cochran
Manager Environmental Hydrology

028.913.9218 (office)
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928.286.7116 (mobile)



